


~ Forwarded 

As per order of Delhi Government and after discussed with 
competent authorities it has been decided that the institute 
will be remain closed for this week however online working 
will continue and keeping in view admission time some 
concern staff members may be called on any working day 
Princ ipal 8.40 PM ✓ 
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